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DATE: November 26, 1996
TO:  Commissioner J. Terry Deason, Prehearing Officer )Q,f
FROM: Rosanne G. Capeless, Senior Attorney, Division of Legal Services PJC- '

RE: Docket No. 960984-SU - Investigation of possible overearnings in Volusia County by
North Peninsula Utilities Corporation.

On November 18, 1996, North Peninsula Utilities Corporation (utility) filed a letter
requesting an extension of time in which to respond to the overeamings investigation audit
report. Because the utility has provided security for the continued collection of its rates and
charges pending the outcome of the overeamnings investigation, and there are no critical dates
by which this case must be processed, we would like to request that the Chairman:

) Reschedule the Prehearing Conference from June 17, 1997 to September 30,
1997; and

2) Reschedule the Formal Hearing from July 16 - 17, 1997 to October 16 - 17,
1997.

I have attached a memo from you to Chairman Clark requesting the rescheduling of the
prehearing conference and formal hearing. If you have any questions, please call me. Thank
you.

RGC/mw
Attachment
cc:  Division of Water and Wastewater 958)")

Division of Records and Reporting
Nanette Fisher
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state of Floridll) ®
Public Serbice Commission

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: November 26, 1996
TO: Chairman Susan F. Clark
FROM: Commissioner J. Terry Deason, Prehearing Officer

RE: Docket No. 960984-SU - Investigation of possible overearnings in Volusia County by
North Peninsula Utilities Corporation.

On November 18, 1996, North Peninsula Utilities Corporation (utility) filed a letter
requesting an extension of time in which to respond to the overcamnings investigation audit
report. Because the utility has provided security for the continued collection of its rates and
charges pending the outcome of the overcarnings investigation, and there are no critical dates
by which this case must be processed, please:

1) Reschedule the Prehearing Conference from June 17, 1997 to September 30,
1997; and

2) Reschedule the Formal Hearing from July 16 - 17, 1997 to October 16 - 17,
1997.

Please advise staff if these date changes are approved. If so, staff will submit a CASR
revision to incorporate them.

Thank you.

ce: Division of Water and Wastewater (Casey)
Division of Records and Reporting
Nanette Fisher
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